
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

January 7, 2015 

 

TO:  Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

   

RE:  Grants and Awards 

 

Congratulations to the following staff members for the following extra efforts! 

 

 Maura Burns, the principal of MJC was awarded a grant from the Illinois 

Association of Administrators of Special Education, to fund student desks that 

convert to standing desks to assist some of the students in the program with a 

need for extra movement. 

 Once again, we were awarded a grant from the St. Charles Kiwanis Club to fund 

for scholarships for students whose parents may not be able to afford the new 

after-school program at MJC and to fund baby-sitting services for our special 

events for families. 

 With the help of MaryAnn Domaracki, one of our parents/students in the New 

Pathways program was awarded a new iPad from Autism Speaks. 
 

 


